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ANNOUNCEMENT 9/2016 
        
 
       

      
Herning, 6 July 2016 

 
 
 

Announcement from Layout Bidco regarding the final result of 
the offer and completion thereof 
On behalf of Layout Bidco A/S (“Layout Bidco”), BoConcept Holding A/S (“BoConcept”) hereby 
publishes the attached announcement of the final result and completion of the voluntary public 
offer submitted by Layout Bidco on 7 June 2016 

The announcement of the final result and the completion of the offer is made in accordance with 
the Danish Executive Order no. 562 of 2 June 2014 regarding takeover bids. 

 

Any enquiries regarding the offer can be directed at Layout Bidco A/S: Per Bech Thomsen, 
Impact Partners, on pbt@impactpartners.dk or by phone: +45 31 37 31 33. 

Other enquiries regarding this announcement can be directed at BoConcept Holding A/S: 
Chairman of the Board, Peter Thorsen, on pt@kirkthorsen.dk or by phone: +45 40 70 06 76. 

 

Best regards 

 

Peter Thorsen 
Chairman of the Board, BoConcept Holding A/S 

 


